
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7 September 2022 

Changes to leadership team at Z Energy Limited 

Z Energy Limited (NZX: ZEL) (“Z”) today announced after 12 years of leading Z, 
CEO Mike Bennetts, has decided to leave the company.  Mike Bennetts will step 
down as Z CEO on 1 March 2023, and will continue with Z in a handover capacity 
until 31 March 2023.   

Following Mike Bennetts’ departure, Lindis Jones will be the new CEO of Z.  Lindis 
will continue in his current role until December, and following a short break, will 
commence the role of Z CEO from 1 March 2023. 

With Lindis’ promotion to Z CEO, Nicola Law will be the new CFO for Z effective 1 
February 2023. 

 
 
Matt Hardwick 
Corporate Affairs Manager 
matt.hardwick@z.co.nz 
Ph +64 (0)27 787 4688 

mailto:matt.hardwick@z.co.nz

